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Invitation Letter 

Dear Prof. Sultana  Nahar,  

The Ohio State University, USA 
On behalf of the organizing committee of “The Sixth Hybrid International Conference on 

Molecular Modeling and Spectroscopy (ICMMS-6) “, it is my great pleasure to invite you to 

deliver a lecture at our upcoming event, scheduled to take place on 2-6 December 2024, at Dahab, 

Egypt. 

We would be honored if you could deliver the title of your lecture and sharing your valuable 

knowledge and research findings with our audience.  

This year’s conference offers a hybrid participation option. You may attend either in-person in 

Dahab, Egypt or virtually via an online platform. Should you choose to attend in person, we 

are happy to arrange your accommodation at a hotel in Dahab for the duration of your stay. 

To facilitate our preparations, we kindly request that you confirm your mode of participation (in-

person or virtual) at your earliest convenience. For in-person attendance, please also inform us of 

any specific requirements regarding your stay. 

Thank you for considering our invitation. We look forward to your response and are eager to assist 

with any arrangements you may require.  

Looking forward to your positive response. 

Warm regards, 

Medhat Ibrahim 

 
Conference chairperson  
 

 


